
F. No. l3-2212023-TC

Government of India
Ministry of Education

Department of Higher Education
Technical Coordination Division

*{<{<*

Room No. 407, C-Wing, Shastri Bhavan
New Delhi, dated the lTth September, 2024

To
The Directors/VCs of all the CHEIs under MoE

Subject: Participation in India Mobile Congress 2024 (IMC 2024) to be held from
15th to 18th October,2024 at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi - reg.

Sir/Madarn,

I am directed to forward herewith a copy of the D.O. letter No. 9-14l2024-IP dated

3.9.2024 received from Dr. Neeraj Mittal, Secretary, D/o Telecommunication (DoT), on the

above subject, which is self explanatory.

2. The theme of IMC 2024 is 'The Future is Now' and it is expected to be inaugurated

by the Hon'ble Prime Minister of India and attract participation from over 150,000 attendees

and more than 250 companies and 400 start-ups. The event will provide valuable insights
into the latest technological advancements and facilitate collaboration with leading
experts and innovators. Such participation will also enrich educational strategies and

research initiatives, ultimately enhancing the quality of education and preparing
students and faculty to excel in a technology-driven future.

3. You are requested to encourage all the faculty members and students to actively
participate in the IMC 2024 and get the benefits as enumerated above.

You2faitlrtully,

ryD
(Sandeep Jain)

Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of India
Ph.:23381460

Encl: As above

Copy to :

i. Mr. Anil Kumar Bhardwaj, DDG, D/o Telecommunication

ii. All Bureau Heads in DoHE

iii. Dir(IIT)/Dir(Sc)/DS(NITyDS(GS)


